
Y5 Home Learning 
Week beginning: 16th March 2020 

Your child will be given time to write their homework in their diary. Also, they should be 

keeping a record of their reading. If you have any concerns about their learning or 

homework please do not hesitate to come and talk to me 

Please can you ensure that your child comes to school with the correct equipment. They 

should have with them a pencil case (pens and pencils), reading book and their school 

diary.  

 

be  

Spellings 

This half term we are trying a 

different way of setting spellings. 

Each group will have a set of 10 

words to learn. This will include a 

handwriting sheet and a look, write, 

cover, check sheet connected with 

the spellings. They will also have the 

dictation sentences, which will be 

read on Friday. There will be a set of 

5 extra words as an extension task. 

The test will take place on Friday and 

your child will write their result in 

their diary. 

The homework should be handed in 

Friday. 

Topic/English 

 Saltmine theatre 

On Monday 16th March Saltmine theatre will be 

performing to the children. Afterwards, Year 5 

and Year 6 will be undertaking some workshops. 

We will be starting our new English focus on 

mystery and suspense 

We will continue our work on the Mayans and 

our rehearsals of our class production of 

Joseph and his Technicolour Dream coat. 

Please can you support your child in learning 

their lines and the song words. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

This week, we will be focusing on capacity 

and beginning our work on percentages 

 
The homework this week will focus on a variety of 

mathematical concepts.  

 
 

 

. 

Reading 

Please encourage your child to read 

every day. This could be by 

themselves or with an adult. Please 

record all reading in the diary. I 

will checking the diaries on Monday 

morning. 


